From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)

To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides

Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Mchugh, Eileen (BOS); Na. Wilson (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); De Asis, Edward (BOS);
Board of Supervisors (BOS); BOS-Operations; BOS Legislation, (BOS)

Subject: FW: Sanctuary City resolution

Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 12:25:19 PM

Dear Supervisors,

Please see below for a letter regarding:

File No. 240651 - Resolution declaring the City and County of San Francisco a
Sanctuary City for Transgender, Gender Non-Conforming, Non-Binary, and Two-Spirit
People.

Regards,

Richard Lagunte

Office of the Clerk of the Board

San Francisco Board of Supervisors

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102

Voice (415) 554-5184 | Fax (415) 554-5163

richard.lagunte@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org

Pronouns: he, him, his

Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject
to disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal
information provided will not be redacted. Members of the public are not required to provide personal
identifying information when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written
or oral communications that members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation
or hearings will be made available to all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office
does not redact any information from these submissions. This means that personal information—including
names, phone numbers, addresses and similar information that a member of the public elects to submit to
the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board of Supervisors' website or in other public
documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.

From: Sandra Hall <sandrahalllcsw@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 11:23 AM

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Sanctuary City resolution

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.
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I am in full support of the resolution to make SF a sanctuary city for the Transgender et al
community!

| am a Licensed Clinical Social Worker who specializes in gender affirming mental
health. | have worked clinically with this population since 2008 and have met with
thousands of clients for 1:1 psychotherapy, group psychotherapy, and surgery
assessments.

SF has been a long-standing leader in gender inclusion. This resolution provides needed
protection for the community and those who serve them.

Thank you!

Sandra Hall, LCSW



